
 

 
 

 

 
  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Agency to Restrict  

Public Access to Administration Buildings 
 

Montgomery, AL (March 16, 2020)-In an effort to reduce the spread of COVID-19 
(Coronavirus), the Montgomery Housing Authority (MHA) will implement its Emergency 
Preparedness Plan, effective March 16, 2020, starting at 12:00 pm CST.  The Montgomery 
Housing Authority Administrative building and property management offices will restrict 
public access until further notice. 
 
Residents have been notified of operational modifications due to the agency’s emergency plan 
implementation.  The Agency advises Housing Choice Voucher Program participants to 
contact their case manager via phone and/or email.  All Public Housing participants are to call 
their property management’s ‘after hours’ emergency number.   
 

Please visit www.mhatoday.org for updates regarding the COVID-19 (Coronavirus). 
 

http://www.mhatoday.org/

